
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 2/4/2013 9:25:01 AM 
To: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); 

Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
(emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Pacific Gas and Electric Company's status update for open NTSB 

recommendations 

Thank you, Jane. 

From: Yura, Jane [mailto:JKY1@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 8:57 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul; emory.hagen@cpuc.ca.gov; Halligan, Julie 
Cc: Doll, Laura 
Subject: FW: Pacific Gas and Electric Company's status update for open NTSB recommendations 

Paul, General Hagen, Julie, 

Here is PG&E's latest NTSB San Bruno progress report. If you have questions, or would like 
additional information, please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Jane 

PG&E Gas Operations 
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